
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Santaquin City 

Standard and Specifications Amendment 

The Santaquin City Planning Commission will conduct a 

public hearing to consider modifying The Santaquin City 

Standard and Specifications and Drawings. Modifications 

include but are not limited to the following: roadway 

cross sections, water and pressure irrigation meter cans, 

curb and gutter construction, add conduit for 

communications, and updates to standard drawings. The 

hearing will be held on February 22, 2022, at 

approximately 7 p.m. in the City Council Chambers 

located at 275 West Main Street. 
 

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed 

amendment, 
 

Please contact the Engineering Department at (801) 754-

1974 for more info. 


